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Our council will sponsor a ham 

dinner, Variety Show, October 26, 

2007 in the lower church hall.  We 

are very fortunate to have the Petit 

Jean Ham company at Morrilton, 

AR, donate the ham for this din-

ner.  We will start the evening with a 

social hour, followed by the ham din-

ner and then a program of fun filled 

variety show.  The proceeds of this 

show will be donated to the church to 

be used for the landscaping around 

the new A & E building. Thanks to 

the hams being donated, we hope to 

be able to bring in some funds to help 

get the landscaping project off and 

running.  We have the event commit-

tee all assigned and are anxious to 

get started.  Please mark this date on 

your calendar, and talk it up to your 

non KOC buddies, so that we can fill 

the tables, and in turn, make the 

ground as beautiful as the newly 

added building.  

Council 10208 TO RAISE MONEY FOR CHURCH 
LANDSCAPING PROJECT WITH A HAM 

DINNER  

Upcoming Events: 

  

• August 21th: Ham 
Dinner committee 
will meet at Molly 

O’Brien’s 

• August 21 4pm  

   Officers Mtg 

• Sept 4th 5pm 3rd 
Degree Monthly Mtg 

• Sept 18th 5pm Of-
ficers Mtg 

• Sept 30th, 2007: 
1st French Toast 

Breakfast. 

• Oct 2nd 5pm 3rd 

Degree Monthly Mtg 

• Oct 5th,2007 : 
“Persons with Dis-

abilities Campaign” 

• Oct 16 4 pm   3rd 

Degree Officers Mtg 

• Oct 26th, 2007 

• Ham Dinner, Variety 

Show,  

Budget Proposed for 2007-08 Year 

At the August General Membership 

meeting, a proposed budget for the 

2007-08 year was presented.  A total 

income of $41,972.00 and expenses 

of $41,972.00.  This included the ad-

dition of a Ham Dinner and variety 

show to raise an additional $1500.  

The other proposed change is to give 

the “Walking with Karen Program” 

an additional $300.00, over last 

year.  This addition is to cover the 

extra costs that will be incurred to 

bring Karen back to the states for 

her last operation.  In the past her 

airfare has been covered with fre-

quent flyer miles donated to her, but 

is no long a valid resource. It was 

requested  at the August meeting 

that in September,  we look at the 

budget for the 2007/2008 year ver-

sus the actual expenditures for 

2006/2007 year. 
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July 23rd found 137 

golfers show up for a 

day of golf and food  at 

the Diamante golf 

course.  Several games 

were available to enter 

play for the day.  The 

men had  three flights, 

and the Ladies had a 

one flight game, along 

with closest to the pin 

on the par 3’s for the men and 

ladies.  Winners for the 1st 

flight men: 1st-  Ernie Sallee,  

2nd-  Jim Miller,  3rd- Ray 

Pierce.  2nd Flight: 1st– Herm 

Dobsha 2nd– Archie Fields, 

3rd– John Tidquist and 3rd 

Flight: 1st– Mike Kerwin, 

2nd– Milt Spaniel, 3rd– Jim 

Schmidt.  Ladies winners: 

1st– Karen Tidquist, 2nd– 

JoAnn Dobsch, 3rd– Ruth 

Kerwin.  Brother Knights 

Jack Griffen and Robert 

Kindlesperger won closest to 

the pin.  An additional 22 

people plus the 137 golfers 

had a great lunch after-

wards.  Feedback from 

many of the players “ WHAT 

A GREAT FUN DAY!!”   

If we have Brother Knights that 

can't make the meeting for a lack 

of transportation, please call Ed 

Miller at 922-0501 or email at 

Sb11th@yahoo.com 

We would like to fix you up with a 

ride with a fellow Knight. 

Knight and Family of the Month for July 2007 

Council 10208 SPONSERS GOLF OUTING AT 
DIAMANTE 

DO YOU NEED A RIDE TO 
THE MEETINGS? 

“Family of the Month” for the 

month of August is Terry and JoAnn 

O’Brien.  Terry and JoAnn are al-

ways involved in helping with setting 

up equipment needed for the differ-

ent events taking place at Sacred 

Heart.  They seem to be everywhere 

help is needed, and with no fanfare.  

JoAnn is also very involved with the 

women’s organizations at church.  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THESE 

THREE FINE PEOPLE! 

Honored as “Knight of the 

Month” for  August is Joe 

McMinn.  Joe was instru-

mental in the landscaping 

around the Rectory of Sa-

cred Heart. 
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Please  mark your calendar 

for the September 30th 

French Toast 

Breakfast.  

We will be 

serving after 

the 8:00 and 

10:00 AM 

Masses.  

Please bring 

your friends 

down to the 

lower hall for 

great food and fellowship.  

Remember that this is one of 

the ways we bring in 

money that is then 

passed on to the many 

Charities the Knights 

of Columbus supports 

throughout the year.  

HOPE TO SEE YOU 

ALL THERE! 

lope from Bill Nosek.  Your 

support  will help  continue  

in providing diversified ac-

tivities that meet the inter-

ests of all young people. 

Brother Knight Bill Nosek 

talked about the Paul Bewie 

Boys & Girls club’s annual 

membership drive going on 

at this time.  Anyone wish-

ing to donate to this organi-

zation should get an enve-

KNIGHTS PAINT UP A STORM AT ST. MICHAELS 

FRENCH  TOAST BREAKFAST  
SEPTEMBER 30TH 

Paul Bewie Boys & Girls Club 

preschool Youngsters) which 

will be done in addition to 

the school’s currently en-

rolled 100 students in child 

care and preschool in the 

Ark. Better Chance (ABC) for 

the 3 to 4 year olds. Knights 

and friends THANK YOU.    

The Knights and friends 

in photo, have been busy 

scraping, prepping and 

painting at St. Michael’s 

of Hot Springs.  The pro-

ject will provide more 

rooms for the newest pro-

gram, HIPPY (home in-

structions for parents of 
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